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Fort Worth Tsrminal Buil di ng Sign 

September 16, 1947 

You will recall that Mr. Carter made the suggestion 
tha t San Francisco be included in t he sign on t he 
marquise at the tel"Dlinal building at Meacham Fi eld , 
Fort Worth. 

Attached is a letter f rom Airport Manager f . J.. 
Rubottom which s tat es that t his instal lation will 
be made this week. 

/)?JI# 
M. H. Huffman 

MIDI :R DICTATED i UT NOT IIEA,I / 
cc - Messrs . Amon G. Cart er 

R. E. Buck 
M. D. Mi ller 
H. Gal lemore 



(Letterhead) 

CITY OF r'ORT WOR'I'H 
Texas 

6th September 1947 

Mr. M. H. Huffman 
Asst. to Vice President, Properties 
American Airlines, Inc. 
1009 Comllercial Stttndard Building 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mauryc 

Your letter of September 3, 1947 
t o Mr. W. O. Jones, City Manager, has been r ef erred 
to me for reply . 

This is to advise that the letters 
for changing the sign on the marquise haye been 
made and received and installat i on will be made 
dur ing the coming week . 

cc - Mr. W. o. Jones 
City Manager 
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Yours very truly , 

/s/ W. A. Rubott om 
.Fort Worth Muni cipal Airport 
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